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the 1960's provided ideas for
storylines on the businesses and
trades that are here. Inside this issue
are stories about the blacksmith’s and
cheesemaker’s trades.

There can be little doubt that
ingenuity and opportunity often meet
head-to-head in Southwest Riverside
County ... and when they do, their
merging increases the richness of
local life.  Read now how two
centuries-old trades can still be seen
and appreciated for the skills they
represent.

Memoirs: The Series

Compared to the mobility of
modern society, the treks and
travels of earlier settlers differed
only by the time lapses travel used
to impose. There is a wanderlust in
most Americans that comes from the
same wellspring today as it has
since the Pilgrims landed on
Plymouth Rock--a better life, freer,
richer and more self-directed.

We can sense the gush of this
invisible force in the life of Mary
Jane Welty, an early settler of
Temecula, whose story is continued
inside simply but enchantingly.
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wine heritage were celebrated at the
second annual Heritage Luncheon on
April 4th. For many of the members
and guests attending, this was not
only an eye-opener on local history, it
was a marvelous opportunity to meet
one another. The food and the
presentations were great, and this
year's committee managed many
details efficiently and well.

So thank you Audrey and Vince
Cilurzo; thank you John Moramarco;
thank you committee and thank you
members.
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May there Always be work for your
hands to do.

May your Purse always hold a coin
or two.

May the Sun always shine on your
windowpane.

May a Rainbow be certain to follow
each rain.

May the Hand of a friend always be
near you.

May your heart be filled with
gladness to cheer you.
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